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To the Legislative Scrutiny Committee,

I write to express my extreme disapproval over the proposed territory coordinator bill. The
role is fundamentally undemocratic, and poses an extreme risk to our environment, water
and people. Overriding due procedures to fast-track large scale developments in the name
of 'economic prosperity' sets a dangerous precedent that will leave the interests and voices
of most territorians behind. I propose the bill be scrapped immediately.

Regards,
Ewan Nicholl



